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Southold Historical Museum Names New Executive Director 

SOUTHOLD, NY – Southold Historical Museum is pleased to announce that it has named Darren 

St. George as its new Executive Director following an extensive search by the Museum’s Board 

of Directors. 

 

Darren St. George has two decades of experience in non-profit leadership, historical program 

development, and community engagement. His career has been devoted to preserving and 

celebrating history, including work with Preservation Long Island, the Roslyn Landmark Society, 

and St. George Living History Productions.  

 

“I want to extend my thanks to the Board of Trustees for their support and my appreciation to the 

President of the Board and the former Executive Director for their inspiring leadership,” Mr. St. 

George said. “My goal is to uphold the Museum’s mission by developing meaningful initiatives 

that resonate with the Southold community today.” 

 

According to Southold Historical Museum President John Barnes, "Darren St. George has exactly 

the qualities of leadership and sensitivity the museum needs to successfully move through 2025 

and into the decade ahead, enthusiastically promoting interest in and education about the History 

of Southold." 

 

Southold Historical Museum is looking forward to another new year of presenting meaningful 

educational and cultural programming to the community, displaying new exhibits in the Museum’s 

historic complex of buildings, as well as organizing beloved community events, such as the 

Revolutionary War Reenactment, the Antiques, Fine Art, and Crafts Fair, the Annual Pickleball 

Tournament, the Annual Candlelight Tour, and more. All these efforts, with support from the 

community, help to keep the history of Southold alive.  

 

“As we begin this new chapter together, I am eager to learn more about Southold’s legacy and to 

connect with members of this wonderful community personally. I encourage everyone to keep an 

eye out for the exciting programs and announcements we have planned for 2025. We cannot wait 

to share them with you,” Mr. St. George said. 
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For more information, please visit SoutholdHistorical.org, follow SHM’s Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/southoldhistoricalmuseum. Email info@southoldhistorical.org, or call 

631.765.5500. 
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